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Crypt   
Crypt Chapel 

STV   
St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish Church 

SS - 
55 Seel St, 
Missionaries of 
Charity 

RLUH - 
Royal Liverpool  
University Hospital   

CLERGY:  
PRIESTS: 
Canon Anthony 
O’Brien Dean 
Mgr Peter Cookson  
Fr Gerard Callacher 
Fr Liam Collister 

DEACONS: 
Rev Noel Abbott  
Rev Paul Mannings  

TWO CATHEDRALS’ HONEY 
Please note that we have just taken a new 
delivery of the famous Two Cathedral’s Honey in 
the Cathedral Gift Shop.  It won’t last long!  Get 
yours now for £5.50 per jar. 
 
CATHEDRAL RECORD 
The Cathedral Dean is having a break from 
writing the Cathedral Record during the month of 
August.  He will return in September! 
 
ASSISTED DYING BILL POSTCARDS 
As you may know there is a very important 
debate taking place in the House of Commons 
on 11 September 2015 on a Private Members Bill 
to legalise assisted suicide.  There are many 
MPs in the House of Commons who are paying 
close attention to the views of their constituents, 
and it is very important that we should play our 
part as much as we can to make our voices 
heard.  There are postcards at the back of the 
Cathedral and the Crypt and they have been 
designed to be simple and effective in pointing 
out the grave risks in this Bill, and they can be 
signed by anyone of any faith or none who 
opposes the legalisation of assisted suicide.  
Please take one of the postcards and either send 
it yourself, or give them out to colleagues and 
friends to send to your local MP.  It is 
appreciated that the middle of the summer 
holidays is the least convenient time to receive 
these postcards.  The timing of the debate – 11 
September – leaves little option but to act now.  
Please alert yourselves to this issue and either 
write directly or send a postcard.  Thank you.  
Please collect a postcard from the back of the 
Cathedral or the Crypt. 
 
 
 
 

 
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 
There will only be one Mass at 10.00am in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel on Bank Holiday 
Monday.  There will be no confessions that day.  
Normal timetable on Tuesday. 
	
  
ANNUAL COMMUNITY MASS 
Please note that the date for the Annual 
Community Mass will be on Sunday 13 
September 2015 at 11.00am.  This is an 
occasion for all of our community to come 
together to pray for one another and the work of 
the Cathedral.  You are all invited. 
 
CAR BOOT SALE 
The next one will take place on Saturday 12 
September.  Ring now to book your pitch.  
Pitches are only £10.  Please note that we 
hardly have any good quality items to sell on 
our stall.  Remember that any money we raise 
from the stall goes directly to the Cathedral.  
Please have a good clear out and donate to us 
anything that we can sell.  We are particularly 
pleased to receive furniture so if that old table 
and chairs or settee is taking up room in your 
garage let us know!   Many thanks. 
 
	
  

23 August 2015   Twenty-First Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions Received 
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WEEK COMMENCING: 23 August 2015 Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Gerard Webb (RIP), Holy Souls, Pat Browne (RIP), 
Mr Schimone (RIP), Magdelena Rogers (Get Well), 
Jack Terence Wilson (Anniversary), Edna 
McLoughlin (RIP), Ursula Poynton (Anniversary), 
Joseph Bennett (RIP), Mrs Valerie Shelbourne 
(RIP), Mary Kavanagh (RIP), Emily Adele 
McGuinness (Get Well), Assunta and Angelo 
Finochetti (Memorial), John Cranney (80th Birthday), 
Fr Tony Reynolds (Happy Retirement), Jerry 

Kelleher (RIP), Mr Gillespie (RIP), Ena Hollywood 
(RIP), Thomas McCormick (RIP), Anna Rita (RIP), 
Sheila Mason (RIP), Lisa Smith (RIP), Mary 
Gonsalves (RIP), Imelda Dodds (RIP), Monica 
O’Driscoll (Thinking of You), Michael Dean (Birthday 
Remembrance), Patrick O’Driscoll (Anniversary), Tim 
and Marie Hicky (Intentions), Mrs Brougham (RIP), 
Mary Pugh (RIP). 

 

 

 

	
  
Sunday 23 August 
21st Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8.30am  Mass    
10.00am  Family Mass   Crypt  
11.00am  Solemn Mass 
1.00pm  Polish Mass   Crypt 
4.00pm  Mass   RLUH 
7.00pm  Mass   Crypt 
 

Monday 24 August 
St Bartholomew 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass   
 
Tuesday 25 August 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
 

Wednesday 26 August  
Blessed Dominic Barberi 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
9.00am  Mass  STV 
 (Catherine McKillen)  
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
    
  
 

Thursday 27 August 
St Monica 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass  
9.00am  Mass   SS 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt  
5.15pm Mass   
 

Friday 28 August 
St Augustine 
7.45am Morning Prayer 
8.00am  Mass 
9.00am  Mass   STV 
 (Sr Catherine McLaughlin, Jubilee) 
12.15pm  Mass  Crypt 
5.15pm Mass    
 

Saturday 29 August 
The Passion of St John the 
Baptist 
8.45am Morning Prayer 
9.00am  Mass  
6.00pm  Vigil Mass  STV 

(Margaret Pennington)   
6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Crypt 
 
RECONCILIATION (Confession)  
Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass Crypt 
Saturday: 
11.00am – 12noon   
3.30pm - 4.30pm 
	
   Tel:  0151 709 9222           

Email:  enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk          @LiverpoolMet 
	
  

	
  



	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

ST VINCENT’S 
LOTTERY 
NUMBERS 
For week commencing 15 
August. Winning numbers are 1, 
5, 7, 8, 10 and 14.  Prize was 
£1,000. There were no winners.    
Next week the prize money will 
be £1,050.  
 

HOPE+ NEWS 
We are still a very long way from 
achieving our #FillTheseShelves 
objective.  As we are so busy at 
present, as fast as donations 
come in they are going out again.  
If you can make any donation of 
food or toiletries from our lists we 
would be very grateful; however 
at present we really need tinned 
fish, pasta and curry sauce, long 
life fruit juice, and UHT milk.  
Please be as generous as you 
can and leave any items in the 
Food Bank bin which is at the 
back of the Cathedral and the 
Crypt.  Many thanks for your 
generosity. 

STUDENT HOUSE 
From September a new student 
residence in the cathedral 
convent will be offering the 
support of a shared common life 
and a Christian setting for study, 
run by Chemin Neuf Community. 
For applications & enquiries email 
18-30.uk@chemin-neuf.org or call 
Kate on 07866 794 363. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS 
REQUIRED 
 

Beanstalk is a national children’s 
literacy charity that supports over 
1,400 children in the North West 
through recruiting and training 
reading helpers. Each reading 
helper supports 3 children, on a 
one-to-one basis for at least a 
school year and therefore 
provides much needed 
consistency and support to the 
children. Volunteers go into 
school twice a week during 
school hours for 90 minutes on 
each occasion and sessions are 
a mixture of literacy, conversation 
and play. Sessions are therefore 
child-led, and aimed at 
encouraging the children and 
boosting their reading skills as 
well as their wider emotional 
wellbeing and confidence. 
Training and a DBS check is 
provided as well as ongoing 
support from Beanstalk. For 
further details please telephone 
0151 7224743 and email 
merseyside@beanstalkcharity.org.uk 
 
JOURNEY IN FAITH 
This is a process of discernment 
for anyone who may be 
interested in becoming a 
Catholic. It is open to those of 
any faith, religion or world view. 
We meet on Monday evenings 
from the end of October until 
March. At that stage those 
wishing to be received into the 
Church are welcomed at the 
Easter Vigil. Throughout the 
process (and it is a process 
rather than a programme or 
syllabus) there are presentations 
accompanied by space to pray, 

to reflect and to discuss.  
 
 
 
 
There are no written assessments 
or examinations! We aim to 
gather a group any time from 
now. Would you like to join us? 
Contact: Deacon Paul Mannings 
p.mannings@rcaol.co.uk 
 
SUMMER ORGAN 
RECITALS 2015 
Every Saturday throughout the 
summer.  They start at 2.00pm.  
No admission fee but there will be 
a retiring collection. 
Saturday 29 August. 
James Luxton – Liverpool 
Metropolitan Cathedral 
Recital includes works by Bach, 
Daquin, Camonin, Franck and 
Duruflé. 
James Luxton is Assistant 
Director of Music at Liverpool 
Metropolitan Cathedral. He 
studied piano, violin and organ at 
the Birmingham Conservatoire 
Junior Department, continuing 
there for a B Mus (Hons) studying 
with Professor David Saint and 
Henry Fairs, and graduated with 
First Class Honours in 2011. In 
the same year, whilst studying on 
the Personal Study Programme, 
he gained the Associateship 
diploma of the Royal College of 
Organists (ARCO) with the 
Limpus, Frederick Shinn, Durrant, 
Doris Wookey and Dr F J Read 
prizes; he obtained the diploma of 
Fellowship (FRCO) the following 
year. During his time at the 
Conservatoire, James held organ 
scholarships at St Chad’s 
Metropolitan Cathedral and Town 

Hall and Symphony Hall, Birmingham.  
 
James’s subsequent posts have 
included: Tutor of Organ and Music 
Theory at the Conservatoire Junior 
Department, Assistant Director of 
Music at St Peter’s Collegiate Church, 
Wolverhampton, Musician-in-
Residence at Old Swinford Hospital, 
Stourbridge, and in 2012, was 
appointed Sub-Assistant Organist of 
Worcester Cathedral. In Worcester, 
James accompanied the Cathedral 
Choir for daily services, directed the 
Cathedral Voluntary Choir at home and 
abroad, and took part in the 2014 
Worcester Three Choirs Festival, 
performing with the world-renowned 
Philharmonia Orchestra.  
 
One of the highlights in James’s career 
includes playing the organ for Pope 
Benedict XVI’s visit to the UK in 2010 
(at Oscott College, Birmingham - 
broadcast live on television. For this, 
James received a gold medallion.  
 
He has recently broadcast on BBC 
Radio. In recognition of his contribution 
to the profession of music, James was 
awarded Honorary Membership of 
Birmingham Conservatoire (HonBC) in 
June this year.  
 
More information can be found at his 
website: www.jamesluxton.com 
 

Last week’s collection: £1140.00 

PIAZZA CAFÉ 
0151 707 3536 
 

Fine Food, Speciality Coffees, 
Continental Beers and Wines 
 

Monday – Saturday 
9.00am – 5.30pm 
Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
	
  

GIFT SHOP 
Inspirational Gifts and 
Souvenirs to choose from. 
 
Monday – Sunday 
10.00am – 4.00pm 
 
Located in the  
Cathedral Visitor Centre 
 
0151 707 3525 
giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 
Giftshop@metcathedral.org.uk 

GOLDEN BOOK OFFICE 
0151 707 2107 
t.lundbeck@metcathedral.org.uk 
 
The 5.15pm Mass on the first 
Friday of every month will be 
offered for all those who are 
recorded in the Golden Book. 
 
Monday – Friday 
10.00am – 3.30pm 
	
  

Open Monday-Saturday: First Admission: 10.00am Last Admission 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £3 Adults, £8 Family (2 adults + 2 children) £2 School Parties (per person) 


